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117 Canfield 

Gardens

Flat 1

26/06/2017  20:27:402017/1753/P COMMNT Verhaeghe To whom it may concern.

As nextdoor neighbours with direct and continuous line of sight on the east facade of 119 

Canfield Gardens, we would like to comment that the current execution is entirely in line with 

its built surroundings, as can be seen on photograph 1. The yellow brick used is sympathetic 

to the back facades of the buildings surrounding 119 Canfield Gardens and if a red brick were 

to be used this would be entirely out of place.
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